From: Deloris Anderson <deloris@eastlink.ca>

Sent: November-08-12 5:30 PM
To: Office
Subject: Boundaries for Shelburne county

Dear Sir, | wish to send my opposition to the boundaries that are set for Shelburne Co.l feel that now is not the time we
are dealing with much already here,our young people have gone to Alberta to find jobs, not much work in fish plants and
lobster fishermen go on strike, my concern is about the hospital the limited services we have, will be in Queens County
under the new plan. This takes out town of Shelburne it is the only thing we have we are proud citizens we love town of
Shelburne with it dock street events.l lived here almost 71 yrs, and love it here this is our home and what government is
putting forth | understand the reason for it , | have a problem with it that we will be with Argyle,and no central place called
town and services it provided,if you can tell me all services will remain the same | will buy it , but people here are very
upset with this proposal.l live in small community on Cape Sable and | hope and pray that you will consider what you are
about to do and the impact it will have on seniors too .| am not able to go to meetings .

Thank you for your time .Deloris Anderson Cape Sable Shelburne Co .






